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Tuesday 28th November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We are delighted to share a wonderful opportunity with you! 

 

As families of Hopton Church of England Primary, you have been invited to participate in the Great 

Yarmouth Lantern Parade on Saturday 9th December. 

 

The Town Centre Partnership will be coming into school on Tuesday 5th December at 1pm-3pm to run 

a workshop with families to create a Lantern to use in the parade.  They will provide the resources free 

of charge. 

 

To sign up for this very special project, please use Parent Mail and select the Lantern Parade option.  

Please only sign up if a parent/carer/adult can attend the session on the 5th December and the Parade 

with the children on Saturday 9th December. 

 

More information about the parade will be available at the workshop from the Town Centre Partnership. 

 

We hope as many of you will join in with this amazing opportunity to become involved in the local 

community. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Kellie Egleton 

Headteacher 


